
30 Wendell Street

New Construction on Tennis Court

Join us for a

COMMUNITY MEETING
about our exciting new project

Join HRI for our first community meeting 
to discuss the 30 Wendell site in the 
Baldwin Neighborhood. HRI plans to 
build new, high-quality, affordable 
housing on the current tennis court. We’ll 
introduce the team, the site, and the 
project process. Members of the public 
are encouraged to attend and participate.

The Project will be developed 
under the Affordable Housing 
Overlay (AHO) Zoning Ordinance. 
Our proposal includes:

• Construction of a multi-
family building on the 
existing tennis court

• New affordable apartments 
in the Baldwin 
Neighborhood

• A focus on green, energy- 
efficient, and climate 
resilient building design

Meeting Details

When:   Wednesday, February 14th, 2024
 from 6:00 – 7:00 pm

Where:  Virtual (Zoom)
 https://bit.ly/30Wendell
 Meeting ID: 832 8155 5119
 Passcode: 591445
 Dial in option: (312) 626 6799 or
  (646) 558 8656
 
Team: Developer: HRI
 Architect: ICON Architecture

Questions: Reach out to Eleni Macrakis 
at emacrakis@homeownersrehab.org

https://bit.ly/30Wendell
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